
12 April 2018 
 
ATIP Coordinator 
CRTC 
Ottawa, ON 
K1A 0N2 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 

Re:  Access to Information Request concerning CRTC staff letter of 7 March 2018 to 
SCFP with respect to its Part 1 Application asking the CRTC to re-examine the CRTC’s 
Digital Media Exemption Order 
 

On 13 February 2018 the Conseil provincial BDU regulations secteur des communications du 
Syndicat canadien de la function publique (SCFP) submitted a Part 1 application to the CRTC 
asking it to re-examine the CRTC’s Digital Media Exemption Order.  On 7 March 2018 the CRTC’s 
Executive Director of Broadcasting wrote SCFP to say that “[i]l ne semble donc pas approprié 
pour le Conseil d’initier une instance publique distincte pour considerer votre demande.” 
 
Pursuant to sections 4(1) and 6 of Canada’s Access to Information Act, R.S., 1985, c. a-1, I am 
asking for records related to the above-quoted statement from the 7 March 2018 staff letter, 
which are held by the CRTC, by members of the CRTC, or by the CRTC’s staff, and which include 
but are not limited to: research, analysis, briefing notes, e-mails, text messages, 
correspondence, records memorializing telephone conversations and/or minutes of meetings. 
 
I do not require a copy of materials that are already on the CRTC’s public record (such as those 
submitted by SCFP to the CRTC regarding the Part 1 Application, or materials submitted by 
applicants or interveners in either the ‘FairPlay’ or the 2017-359 proceedings). 
 
My cheque for $5.00 is attached.   
 
If you have any questions, or envisage any difficulties meeting my request, please do not 
hesitate to let me know. 
 
I look forward to hearing from you within thirty days, pursuant to section 7(a) of the Act.   
 

Sincerely yours, 

 
[original signed by] 

 
 

Monica L. Auer, M.A., LL.M.  ml.auer@sympatico.ca  
    

 
    




